
Induction Meeting for July 2016 session at Kuchinda College 

 

 

The INDUCTION MEETING has been held for the students of ODISHA STATE OPEN 

UNIVERSITY attached to the Kuchinda College Study Centre on 02 Sept. 2016 at 04.00 PM. 

 

The Principal of Kuchinda College, Dr. R.K.Mohapatra joined the meeting as the chief guest and 

handed over the Identity Cards and the study Materials to the students. 

 

The Academic counsellors of the study centre and other members of the staff were present in the 

meeting. 

 

The meeting started with the song "Vande Utkal Jananee..." and ended with a vote of thanks by 

Miss Ruzeen Rohidas a student of CIT. 

 

Among others Mr. B.B. Naik, Lecturer in Economics and Mr. Prasanta  Kumar Patel, Lecturer in 

Odia of D.S. College Laida addressed the students. 

 

The students also interacted with the counsellors and aired their difficulties.  

 

The Induction Meeting was presided over by the Coordinator of the study centre. 

 


